
Hello Dundana Families, 

We hope that you are all well despite the challenging times. We are seeking your 

help with two donation drives.   

Dundana Re-usable Mask Drive: 

Dundana currently distributes between 15-20 masks per week. We are seeking 

donations of unworn re-usable face masks that we can have on hand to give out to 

students when needed.  Please send donations directly to school with your child in 

a sealed bag labelled “Dundana Mask Drive”.  Students can give these directly to 

their teachers. 

Bennetto Elementary School Mask and Clothing Drive: 

Bennetto is in need of re-usable face masks and clothing such as pants, underwear, 

and socks for kinder and primary children to change into if their clothes get wet or 

soiled at school.  If you would like to donate you can either send the donations to 

school with your child in a sealed bag labelled “Bennetto” or you can drop off at 

the below location from Monday, November 9th to Sunday November 15th 

between 8am-8pm. 

Drop off location: 

63 Pimlico Drive Dundas, ON 

Contact: leora@vanderlinden.com 

 

Thank you in advance for your generosity. 

Dundana Parent Council 
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